Formentera gets €300,000 to promote tourism
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The president of the Formentera Council, Jaume Ferrer, met today with the Govern Balear's
vice-president and councillor of tourism, Biel Barceld, to put his signature on an agreement that
will see the Palma administration «covering some of the costs of promoting Formentera
tourism». As part of the deal, the Palma administration will provision €300,000 for different
initiatives in 2016, explained the president.

According to Ferrer, «our ultimate goal is for authority on tourism promotions to be switched
over to the local island councils during this legislative session». He also highlighted that such a
change «must come with funding that is both fair and sufficient». Nevertheless, until such a
transfer of powers takes place, Ferrer said it will be necessary to establish a mechanism
providing an official basis to the current collaboration between the Govern and the CiF. He
thanked the executive branch in Palma for the funding and noted such subsidies had been
absent among the actions of the last government. The signing took place at 12 noon in the head
offices of the regional ministry of tourism in Palma.




